UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20655
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P October 27, 1980

OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER

The Honorable Warren D. Manshel
American Ambassador
Copenhagen, Denmark

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

Now tha [ am back in the United States after a long but productive
trip, I want to express my appreciation to you and those on your staff,
particu arly Jean Louis, who helped make my visit to Copenhagen a
success.

[ ~as pleasec to sign the renewal of the NRC-DNAEP Arrangement for the
Exchange of Technical Information and Cooperation in Nuclear Safety
Matters. The continued communication and cooperation in this area is
another important contribution toward assuring the continued safe
operation of power reactors throughout the world.
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Sincerely,
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Joséph M. Hendrie
Commissioner
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